
By the Reverend Sherry Deets 

 







Bill Terry and I are pleased to announce that, after a meeting with their representative, we are contracting with 
Eickhof Columbaria to proceed with the construction of the Trinity columbarium. Design, specs, reputation and 
qualifications were discussed and reviewed and the Committee, as well as Rev Sherry and Treasurer, Minnie Kirwin, 
are in agreement with our choice.  

Bill and I will be meeting again with contractors who have expressed interest in providing the foundation, and we 
will be ensuring that the one chosen will follow the exact specifications set forth by Eickhof. On this point there can 
be no compromise or deviation. Weather permitting, we hope to break ground by mid-January. Following that, 
delivery and construction is anticipated in April-May of 2019. 

I want to thank our members who have taken advantage of the pre-construction cost of a niche. This price will 
remain available until ground is broken. We will also be reaching out to the various funeral homes in our neighboring 
areas to let them know that our columbarium will be accessible to their clients. That said, making a decision at this 
point becomes more time sensitive for you, our congregants. 

When inurnment is your chosen alternative, the selection of the urn, which comes in no small number of shapes 
and sizes, becomes paramount, as you certainly want to guarantee that the urn you choose is compatible with the 
niche. Please note the exact 

 

Two urns can be installed in one niche. When considering this, Eickhof recommends a vase style urn measuring 
or a smaller urn for the niche that will act as a companion niche. Also be aware that urns are available 

through Eickhof or a provider of your choice. 

past and whose remains are placed within. Additionally, this part of Trinity will be maintained with due decorum and 
respect and will remain a place of comfort and peace to those who wish to visit their loved ones at rest. 

we will immediately defer to the highly qualified and knowledgeable folks at Eickhof. 

Thank you for your interest in yet another part of the Trinity experience.  

Respectfully, Vic Shanley, Chmn., Ad Hoc Committee 



            

    

                    
Breakfast with Santa                                       

Saturday, December 8th, 2018 (8:00 to 11:00 a.m.) 

Pancakes, eggs, bacon, sausage, grits, hash browns 
and 

Santa Claus! 

 
                        Adults $7.00         Children (4-10) $4.00                          
  Seniors (65+) $6.00   (3 & under= Free) 
 

Episcopal Church of the Trinity 
323 E. Lincoln Highway 
Coatesville, PA 19320 

610-384-4771       



    





- The Harvey s 

- Meg Devereux 

Barb Combs 

-love the service, hymns, 
-Pat Hendricks 

church has helped raise our children to be the wonderful boys they are. We have felt supported through 
-The Haak Family 

And anonymously: 

 

 

ity and a foundation for our worshiping family, because in 
this world of shifting sands and fear-               
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